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11th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  

On Tuesday 26th November, Elm Class are going to be having an Egyptian 

Day. This term the children have been learning all about the Ancient 

Egyptians, how it was formed and why it is considered a civilization. 

This immersive experience will allow them to explore the history even 

further through various activities and educational games. We encourage 

your support in making this day special for them by helping to prepare a 

simple Egyptian themed costume they can wear to school. 

I look forward to a day filled with learning and fun.  

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Stedman 

Elm Class Teacher 
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